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Miami County Public Health COVID-19 Update 

 

Miami County - Over the past week, from June 12, 2020-June 19, 2020, Miami County is 

reporting 16 new COVID-19 cases and 3 new hospitalizations. This brings the total number of 

COVID-19 cases for Miami County to 397.    

 

This week MCPH has continued to aid in the testing of congregate living facilities in Miami 

County. On Monday, MCPH assisted the Miami County Sheriff’s Department in conducting a 

second round of COVID-19 testing for the staff and inmates at the Miami County Jail. No new 

COVID-19 cases were reported from those tested. Testing at two additional congregate living 

facilities were also conducted with the aid of the Ohio National Guard. All individuals who were 

tested came back with negative results.  

As the economy continues to open up MCPH wants to remind everyone to be proactive with 

their health. Not just with COVID-19, but with all aspects of health. Don’t delay care, especially 

if you have diabetes, cardiovascular issues, or other chronic health conditions. Be cautious 

when you go to appointments and remember to practice safe social distancing and wear a 

mask/face covering to help limit the spread of the virus.   

MCPH will continue to work to keep the community safe and informed as the economy reopens 

and the COVID-19 situation evolves in Miami County. 
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